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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 

 

MEDIA CONTACT:  

David Daugherty – ddaugherty@sheriff.hamilton-co.org or Office (513) 946-6439; Cell (513) 328-3100 

Public Record Requests:   

 Jessica Jones jljones@sheriff.hamilton-co.org  

Mugshot Requests:  

 Identification@sheriff.hamilton-co.org or call (513) 946-6230  

PERSON SHOT IN LINCOLN HEIGHTS 

 

Village of Lincoln Heights, August 6th, 2019 – Hamilton County Sheriff Jim 

Neil reports a person shot in the 800 block of Adams St. in the Village of Lincoln 

Heights at 1935 hours.  The victim, a male black aged 32 years, was standing 

outside his vehicle when a Chevrolet Impala, white in color, occupied by three 

persons approached him.  The front passenger, an unidentified male black, opened 

fire and chased the victim on foot while continuing to fire.  The victim was struck 

multiple times in the left shoulder area before the suspects fled eastbound in their 

vehicle.  The victim was transported to University Hospital ER by EMS for treatment 

of non-life threatening injuries.  No other victims were reported. 

 

This incident remains under investigation by the Sheriff’s Criminal 

Investigation Section. Anyone with information is asked to call the Criminal 

Investigation Section at 513-851-6000, Crime-Stoppers at 513-352-3040, or text 

Crime-Stoppers at CRIMES(274637) and put “CINTIP” in their message. 
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